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Since 2012, Foothills Federal Credit Union
has been collecting donations from our
members and area businesses to buy
school supplies for our local schools. Items
vary depending on the needs of the school
and teachers. We purchase and deliver
items to the school before classes begin in
August. We always look forward to raising
money for this worthy cause.

Thank you so much for your Donations and SUPPORT.

Gongratulations s

We are honored to award College
Scholarships to 3 of our members:

Loudon - Olivia Russell
Lenoir City - Caroline Brookshire

Sweetwater - Maggie Lindsey

Foothills Federal Credit Union’s Privacy Notice has not changed. The annual Privacy Notice is available online at www.foothillsfcu.org. The
Privacy Notice will be mailed to members who request it by phone request at 1-800-978-8884. Members may OPT out of any mailers at any
time by contacting the Credit Union at 1-800-978-8884.
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Did You Know?

The Mint makes new coins each year, but they
make up less than 20% of the total coins in
circulation. More than 80% comes from people
re-using coins to pay for goods and services.

Do you have travel plans this summer?

Please contact one of our branches to flag your
debit cards and/or credit cards for travel.
This will allow you to use your cards without any interruption.

Reminder: If you have questions about life or health insurance,

please reach out to Donny Crass.
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Just A Holiday Closings

Keep up with us
on Social Media
Labor Day
NOte September 5th
@foothillsf
cothilisten October 1st

B Like us on Christmas Club| Thanksgiving
@ Foothills Federal Disbursement | Nov. 24th & 25th
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General Information

STAFF

M’recia Oody, CEO

Romania Hensley, CCO

Debbie Farmer, COO

Susanne Anderson, Branch Sup/Collections

Lorie Raby, Branch Supervisor

Jackie MacDonald, Head Teller
Amanda Watson, Marketing Manager

Claudia Hughes ¢ Carrie Belcher
Lindsay Farber ¢ Regina Cornett
Samantha Hill ¢ Michaila Sharp

Jennifer Russell ¢ Angela Spence

Amanda Kiser ¢ Chelsea Baker
Sharon Vineyard

Columbhus Day Veterans Day
October 10th November 11th

Christmas New Years
Dec. 23rd & 26th January 2nd

Loudon (Main Office)
956 Mulberry Street, Loudon, TN 37774
Phone 865.458 4347

Fax 865.458.1710 or 865.458.5816
Hours: M - F 8 am - 5 pm (Lobby) F 8 am - 6 pm (Window)

Lenoir City Branch
605 Highway 321, Lenoir City 37771

Phone 865.271.0000
Hours: Monday - Friday 8:30 am - 5 pm

Sweetwater Branch
413 Sweetwater-Vonore Rd., Sweetwater 37874

Phone 423-337-7870
Hours: Monday - Thursday 8:00 am - 4:30 pm Friday 8 am - 5 pm

Toll Free 1.800.978.8884
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